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Welcome back from the Headteacher
It gives me great pleasure to share with you some 
fantastic photos of the last two days of the last 
academic year. We had a We're A Knockout event on 
Thursday 18th July and our annual Sports Day on the 
19th July. Both events were brilliant, and I think the 
photos speak for themselves when I say that two great 
days were had by both pupils and staff. I couldn’t have 
asked for a better way to end my first year as 
Headteacher.

I have copied below the link to a short video which gives 
a flavour of last year. This truly demonstrates what a 
special place our school it and it is an absolute privilege 
to be entrusted to lead such a fabulous school.

I am determined that the school will continue to build on 
its excellent reputation and continue to flourish and 
maintain its position at the heart of our community. I will 
continue to ensure that our high expectations and 
excellent standards are maintained, This year we 
celebrated Year 11 leaving the school with the highest 
progress the school has ever seen, a fantastic 
achievement and a true reward for pupils, staff and 
parents and carers.
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Welcome Back (continued)

Our school does not stand still and this year we will 
strive to be even better. I am ambitious for what we can 
achieve together. I am proud of our reputation for 
academic success, traditional values and excellent 
pastoral care. I am determined that the school continues 
to build upon its legacy and continues to flourish and 
hold a position at the heart of our community. Your child 
will receive the best support, care, guidance and 
encouragement needed to thrive. Our rewards 
programme will guarantee that you child will always be 
recognised for their efforts and that their achievements 
will always be celebrated.

As a school we are aspirational for every child and 
extremely passionate about maximising life 
chances. We want all pupils to leave us with the best 
possible outcomes, a wide range of memorable 
experiences, an abundance of positive memories and 
lifelong friendships. I would like to take this opportunity 
to express my sincere thanks for supporting us and 
ensuring that pupils returned to school fully equipped 
and ready for the start of the year, This certainly helped 
the very smooth start to the term.
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Welcome Back (continued)

I am  looking forward to continuing to work with the whole 
community, as we strive for even greater success. I am keen to 
further the excellent relationships we have established, ensuring that 
our school community thrives on mutual respect, and values positive 
relationships. I know how vital working in partnership with parents, 
caregivers and the community is for children to find school a positive 
and rewarding experience. I feel that it is important that you have a 
voice and that as a school we are approachable and that we allocate 
time to listen to your views about our school. 

I will be holding a half-termly Headteacher’s drop-in for parents and 
care givers where you can meet me on an individual basis to discuss 
any concerns, worries, thoughts or feedback.  The sessions for the 
Autumn Term will be held between 5.00-7.00pm  Wednesday 9th

October 2024 & Wednesday 4th December 2024. Please telephone the 
school or use our office email to book a 15-minute appointment.  

If you haven't done so already, please download our new Arbor 
Parent App, this will ensure you keep updated with everything that is 
taking place at our great school.

Please click the link to watch our end of year celebration video 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g8INlFTlOv4

I hope you enjoy this special edition of The Snaith Story!

Kind regards

Mrs H Yates

Headteacher

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=g8INlFTlOv4
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Sports Day 
2024
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And then, the staff……
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Key Dates
Autumn Term 1 (2024)

Date Event

25 Sep 2024 MacMillan Coffee Morning

25 Sep 2024 Welcome to GCSE evening for Year 10

26 Sep 2024 Year 10 History Trip to Holocaust Museum

27 Sep 2024
Rewards Trip Day for Years 8-11 and Team Building Event 
in school for Year 7

2 Oct 2024 Year 10 Geography Trip to Hornsea

3 Oct 2024 Year 6 Open evening

10 Oct 2024 Year 7 & 8 Settling in evening

16 Oct 2024 Restart a Heart Day for Years 7 and 9

25 Oct 2024 Flu vaccinations - whole school

28 Oct 2024 Half term break for 1 week

Continued }
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Key Dates
Autumn Term 2 (2024)

Date Event

13 Nov 2024 Year 11 Steps to Success evening

15 Nov 2024 Flu vaccinations - catch up session

21 Nov 2024 Leavers Awards Evening and Art Exhibition

22 Nov 2024 Theatre Trip - Hairspray

28 Nov 2024 Options evening for Year 9

2 Dec 2024 Year 11 Mock exams

9 Dec 2024 Year 11 Mock exams

18 Dec 2024 Christmas Dinner Day

23 Dec 2024 Christmas Holiday Closure

6 Jan 2025 School training day - closed for pupils

7 Jan 2025 School reopens for pupils
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Pontefract Road, Snaith, Goole, DN14 9LB

office@thesnaithschool.org.uk

thesnaithschool.org.uk

01405 860327
Main Office

Report a Pupil Absence

07375 025732
Text Message

01405 860327  } Option 1
Telephone

office@thesnaithschool.org.uk
Email

All absences must be 
reported before 9:30AM

each day

Please provide your child’s 
full name, form group and 
the reason for absence

Year Leaders for next year

Your first point of contact for any pastoral concerns you may have

Year 7 Mrs Cooper      } 01405 860327 } Option 2
Year 8 Mrs Anderson } 01405 860327 } Option 2
Year 9 Mrs Mulley } 01405 860327 } Option 3
Year 10 Mrs Price } 01405 860327 } Option 3
Year 11 Mrs Charlton   } 01405 860327 } Option 3

mailto:office@thesnaithschool.org.uk
https://thesnaithschool.org.uk/
tel:+4401405860327
tel:+4401405860327
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